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John P. Quirke, Partner in Archer’s Labor & Employment Department, comments in a July 17 Law360 article on

the potential impact of a significant New Jersey Supreme Court decision regarding employment discrimination

claims.

© 2025 Archer & Greiner, P.C. All rights reserved.

https://www.archerlaw.com/a/web/ofeZJoZAka2jv2uxbAHJpM/nj_high_court_lowers_bar_for_bias_retaliation_in_ups_ruling.pdf

